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Community News and Events

 4th of July Office Closure 

Just a reminder that our office will be closed on Monday, July 4th, in observance of Independence Day.

We hope you all have a safe and happy 4th of July and we will be back open on Tuesday, July 5th. 

Baby Supply Drive

This month, we want to help support new moms in need by hosting a baby supply drive. We will be

collecting bottles, formula, baby shampoo, clothing, and more so moms can focus on giving their

babies the undivided attention and care they need without having to worry about finding supplies.

We appreciate any donations you are able to make. The front office will be accepting baby and new-

mom  items during the month of July. 







We appreciate everyone who donated to our Household and Hygiene items drive in June. We are so

grateful to have such giving residents. You are ROCKSTARS!

Pup-Cup Fridays

The dog days of Summer are here! With summer comes a whole different set of health concerns for

those sweet furry friends. Here are just a couple of tips to keep our favorite furry residents safe and

happy this summer. 




Don't leave your pet in the car. 

Make sure your pet has water and watch for signs of dehydration. 

Avoid hot cement to keep those paws safe!




We are also offering Pup-cups every Friday in the front office, so be sure to grab those pups, stop

by, say hi, and stay cool!


